
Batesville Middle School
Daily Announcements

Wednesday, April 17, 2024

LUNCH MENU
Penne Pasta
Meatsauce
Peas
Side Salad
Garlic Bread
Fruit
Milk

Sandwich/Salad Bar

Upcoming Events
Thursday, April 18-
Track vs. East Central
at BHS @ 5:00

Saturday, April 20-
Golf vs. St. Mary’s at
North Branch @ 9:00am

NEWS
There will be an important DC Trip Parent Meeting on Thursday, May 2nd at 5:30
p.m. in the BMS Commons. Mr. Strouse will be going over details of the upcoming
trip, such as what to bring and not bring, itinerary, etc.

It's musical season at BHS. Coming to you live on Friday, April 19th and Saturday,
April 20th will be the classic "Princess and the Pea" story. The hilarious comedy
Once Upon a Mattress will feature 11 seniors on stage. Hailee Grooms, Meg Siefert,
Lily Gellenbeck, Olivia Phebus, Morgan Goewert, Renee Lecher, Ella Moster, Brayden
McClellan, Mason Doll, and Evan Roth will make their final appearance on the BHS
stage. Come check out the show, the talent, and consider taking their spots when you
become a student at BHS. Each show starts at 7:00 p.m. Tickets can be purchased at
the door for $5.00 for students.

Do you have any tricks or talents you want to show off here at BMS? If so, the BMS
Student Council is hosting a talent show on the last day of school, May 23, 2024. If
you decide to participate in the talent show, auditions will be on Friday, April 26th.
Please pick up a form in the grade-level bin, complete, and turn in to Mrs. Barnett if
you plan to audition. We hope to see you there, and we cannot wait to see your
talents!

Sports
The BMS Golf Team traveled to Greensburg Country Club for a three-way match with
Greensburg and St. Mary's on Tuesday evening. The Bulldogs came up six shots short
with a team score of 209. Greensburg shot a 203, and St. Mary's came in third with a
227. Stella Maple continued to lead the Bulldogs with a 44 followed by Cade.
Rienschield with a 46. Liam Dahl and Nathan Mehlon rounded out the team score with
a 58 and 60. Other BMS golfers were Adelyne Koehne and Collin Vogelsang who both
finished the evening with a 64. The Bulldogs are looking forward to a couple of days of
practice before heading to North Branch on Saturday morning for the St. Mary's Invite.


